Ilopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosure.
ér separate cover).

19tk Novembor, 1937.

Dear Slrs,

I duly received your letter of the 1llth
instant, with sccompanyling plans of the Yarrow Type Vater
Tube Boilers proposed by The Wallsend Slipway & Engineering
Coe, Ltde for their Contract No.932, and have to inform you
ghat these plans will be approved for a working pressure
of 450 lbes per sqes inch, provided the boilers be constructed

under the usual conditions of survey and testing.

I shall be gled to learn the name of the

Shipbuilders and the Yard Number of the vessel for which
these boilers are Intended.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
HEWCASTLE-Oll=-TYNE »

P.S. The plans in question are being returned to you under
separate cover, and I shall be obliged if you will
kindly furnish me with veriried coples for purposes of
record in this Office.




